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Mike Gardner

From: Frank, Robert CIV USARMY CESPA (USA) <Robert.W.Frank@usace.army.mil>
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 3:27 PM
To: Shawn Brennan
Cc: Heather Foor; Mike Gardner; LittleOwl.Rebecca@epa.gov; al.stafford@state.co.us
Subject: RE: Request for Information// Potential Unauthorized Activity// SPA-2023-00231

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Thanks Shawn for providing your response. The Corps agrees that no permit was required for this road maintenance.

Best,

Robert Frank
Regulatory Project Manager, NW Colorado Branch
Albuquerque District, US Army Corps of Engineers
400 Rood Avenue, Room 224
Grand JuncƟon, Colorado 81501
(970) 243-1199 X 1017 (office)
(970) 837-6870 (cell)

We encourage you to submit all future regulatory requests through our new Regulatory Request System (RRS) at
rrs.usace.army.mil.

Please visit our Please visit website at: hƩps://www.spa.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory-Program-and-Permits/

From: Shawn Brennan <sbrennan@terraep.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 1:07 PM
To: Frank, Robert CIV USARMY CESPA (USA) <Robert.W.Frank@usace.army.mil>
Cc: Heather Foor <hfoor@terraep.com>; Mike Gardner <MGardner@terraep.com>; LittleOwl.Rebecca@epa.gov;
al.stafford@state.co.us
Subject: [Non-DoD Source] RE: Request for Information// Potential Unauthorized Activity// SPA-2023-00231

TEP’s response to the USACE’s Request for Information is included in the attached PDF, along with supporting
documents in the attached ZIP file.  Please let me know if you have any additional questions.

Shawn Brennan
Environmental Manager
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Terra Energy Partners
sbrennan@terraep.com
970-948-3166

From: Frank, Robert CIV USARMY CESPA (USA) <Robert.W.Frank@usace.army.mil>
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 2:16 PM
To: sbrennan@terreap.com
Cc: Little Owl, Rebecca (she/her/hers) <LittleOwl.Rebecca@epa.gov>; Stafford - CDPHE He Him, Al
<al.stafford@state.co.us>; Heather Foor <hfoor@terraep.com>
Subject: Request for Information// Potential Unauthorized Activity// SPA-2023-00231

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Good aŌernoon Shawn,

The Corps received a report last spring concerning an acƟvity that may have been conducted in waters of the United 
States. Please see our aƩached request for informaƟon leƩer, general locaƟon map, and the field report. 

Please response by June 27, 2024.

Best,

Robert Frank
Regulatory Project Manager, NW Colorado Branch
Albuquerque District, US Army Corps of Engineers
400 Rood Avenue, Room 224
Grand JuncƟon, Colorado 81501
(970) 243-1199 X 1017 (office)
(970) 837-6870 (cell)


